
Winn Brook 
 4th Grade Bingo Night 

 

Have your 4th graders join us on Thursday, March 21st from 6:30-8:00pm 
In the Winn Brook Cafeteria for a night of fun and prizes! 

This is a drop-off event. Students will need to be signed in and out by a 
parent/guardian at the Sherman Street cafeteria door. 

 
Donations are appreciated and will be collected at the door.  

 
Snacks and water will be available during the evening for students to enjoy.  

 
Please note: Photos will be taken for use in the 4th grade yearbook/end of year slideshow. These photos will only be 

viewable by grade 4 families and not posted on social media. 

 
For questions or to opt your child out of photos during Bingo Night, please email Michelle Miller at 

michebruno@gmail.com 

mailto:michebruno@gmail.com

